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8th January 2020
Our Ref: HP7785
Dear Parents/Guardians

Year 6 open afternoon

As part of our topic “Hola Mexico! - How is death celebrated?” we would like to open our classroom doors and invite you into school on Wednesday 15th January.  
You will have the opportunity to get involved with some fun activities (decorating a mask) with your child and see what they have been learning.

The session will start at 2 pm and will finish at approximately 3 pm.  

We hope you are able to join us and look forward to seeing you on the 15th January.

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu

Head of School
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